
APPENDIX C: PROVIDERS AND GROUPS NOT COVERED BY CHEYENNE 
COUNTY HOSPITAL’S FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE POLICY 

Effective 04/01/2025: 

 

The following providers and groups are NOT covered under Cheyenne County 
Hospital’s Financial Assistance Policy.  Patients or guarantors must contact these 
providers directly to ask if they offer financial help and if you can make a payment 
plan with them. 

 

Dr. Denney 

Dr. Uyemura 

 

 

 


